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2 July 2025 

 

 

NSX Announcement 

Bundaberg Sugar signs new 
Storage and Handling Agreement 
 

Sugar Terminals Limited (STL, NSX:SUG) today announced that Bundaberg 

Sugar Limited has signed the new 2-year Storage and Handling Agreement (SHA) 

which came into effect from 1 July 2025.  

STL CEO David Quinn welcomed the decision of Bundaberg Sugar Ltd to sign the 

agreement on identical terms to the other customer signatories. 

Mr Quinn went on to say that “the key benefits of the new agreement were outlined in 

our NSX Release on 1 July 2025 but additionally, by signing the agreement, all parties 

benefit from contractual certainty”. 

STL will advise the market of any further developments in line with its disclosure 

obligations. 

 

Enquiries: 

Robbie White | Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary | Ph: (07) 3221 7017 


